
 

 

JOB FAIR IN GREENVILLE 
 

The Moosehead Lake Region Economic Development Corporation (MLREDC), in cooperation 

with Destination Moosehead Lake and the Eastern Maine Development Corporation (EMDC), 

will hold a job fair to help people interested in working in the Moosehead region talk to and 

match up with local employers. 

• The Job Fair will be at Greenville School on Tuesday May 14. 

o From 1:45 pm – 2:45 pm for high school students 

o From 3:00 pm – 5 pm for adults. 

• MLREDC is advertising the job fair to potential workers in Central Maine and Bangor. 

• There is no fee for businesses participating or people coming to the job fair, and tables 

and chairs will be provided. 

• Major local employers, including Northern Light Health C.A. Dean Hospital, Hammond 

Lumber Co., Indian Hill Trading Post, Northeast Whitewater Rafting & Moose Tours, 

and others, have already confirmed they will be at the job fair. 

 

• MLREDC will meet local businesses on April 12 at 09:00 am at the Greenville Town Office 

to develop ideas to boost the success of the job fair. EMDC will be there to explain its 

programs and financial incentives to help businesses recruit workers, and a representative of 

the Maine State apprenticeship program will also describe the state’s program. All 

businesses are very welcome to attend. We’ll have coffee ready. 

             


